
Submitter: Chip Salmon 

On Behalf Of: JayWilliams Septic Service 

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB830 

To whom it may concern,  

If Government Agencies are truly concerned about the environment and protection of 

the ground water why wouldn’t they unanimously support passage of this bill? We are 

the best stewards of protecting the future of our precious water supply and 

Government Agencies should do everything in their power to make septic systems 

easier and more affordable to the community who relies on them. My area is very 

dependent on septic systems and this would be a huge benefit to all of my clients.  

Thank you and please rush acceptance of aid through the passage of this Act SB830. 

Chip Salmon 

JayWilliams Land Mgt. 
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